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Annually CBRE provides an overview of what our real estate professionals 
anticipate for the coming year in the form of a market outlook. The publication 
offers a confident viewpoint on the economy and where the Upstate of South 
Carolina is positioned nationally. 

We compile CBRE's intel with yours. 

As such, we want to extend an offer for you to share your viewpoint on the 
market by taking a quick survey.

Thank you in advance for your time and we look forward to sharing the results in 
our upcoming 2015 Market Outlook 

Sincerely,

Stephen B. Smith

Managing Director of South Carolina

————————————————————————————————————
——————

Please click below to participate in the 2015 Market Outlook Survey. 
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CBRE is the world's largest commercial real estate service provider. Our 
brokerage and asset services apply insight, experience, intelligence and 
resources to add value to our clients' bottom lines. 
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  For questions regarding the survey please contact 
christina.gridley@cbre.com <mailto:Danielle.Mancuso@cbre.com?
subject=Market Forecast Event> 
<http://t.contentsvr.com/16216306621416559390887/corpcomm/misc/RT-
SMP12-CBRE.gif>
        

  

Click here <http://cbreemail.com/collect/click.aspx?
u=okCnMhIBMStE5x/KfabCSUyrfLUw9hC+rWdo11cI6HI=&rh=ff0063d506080cf1
4374ccc9624f857f51c8dd08>  to unsubscribe 

CBRE: 101 N Main Street, Greenville, SC, 29601, 

This communication is from CBRE or one of its associated/subsidiary 
companies. This communication contains information which is confidential and 
may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the 


